

11th September 2020

Dear parents/carers,

I hope that you have all managed to enjoy a restful summer holiday. It has been wonderful welcoming our students back into school, we really are so impressed by the resilience and maturity they have shown.

I thought it would be helpful to outline some important information regarding the English Literature GCSE grades which were awarded to our Year 10 cohort (now in Year 11). All students in Year 11 have had the opportunity to speak with their English teacher and Miss Turner about whether they would like the opportunity to sit their Literature examination. We have only had a small number of students who have expressed their wish to sit the examination and so we will be contacting the parents of those students individually to provide more clarity around the entry date and preparation that we will be providing to support revision.

If you believe that your son/daughter should be sitting their Literature examination and you have not yet discussed this with myself or Miss Turner, please do get in touch before Tuesday 15th September to discuss, otherwise they will not be entered.

I would like to thank you all for your patience and understand during the time in which the results were released. We are very much looking forward to supporting Year 11 as they now begin their GCSE English Language course.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs E Feast

Assistant headteacher: Raising Standards

Headteacher: Mr Gwyn Williams

Lymm High School, Oughtrington Lane, Lymm, WA13 ORB 01925 755458 info@lymmhigh.org.uk www.lymmhigh.org.uk















